

6450 Corporate Drive
P.O. Box 6450
Johnston, IA 50131
800.532.1290 | iowapbs.org

September 23, 2020

New Hampton Municipal Utilities 921 Canty Avenue New Hampton, Iowa 50659 ATTN: Brian Quirk, General Manager

VIA EMAIL: bquirk@nhmu.com

Dear Mr. Quirk:

Thank you for your letter advising us of the imminent launch of your cable television service. Iowa Public Broadcasting Board, licensee of KRIN(TV), Waterloo, Iowa, (the "Station"), which is located in the Cedar Rapids-Waterloo-Iowa City & Dubuque Designated Market Area, requests carriage of the Station on your new cable television system and on any cable television systems your company launches after the date hereof. If you have any questions regarding this request, please direct them to William T. Hayes, Director of Engineering, at 1-800-532-1290, or by email to <a href="https://hayes@iowapbs.org">hayes@iowapbs.org</a>, and to the contact listed in the Station's online public file.

Sincerely,

William T. Hayes

Director of Engineering Iowa Public Television